



## **Press Release**

October 20, 2021

## Cathy Hernandez Recognized at Galena Park ISD Board Meeting

Houston, Texas: At the October 12<sup>th</sup> Galena Park ISD Board of Trustees meeting, Mrs. Cathy Hernandez of KPRC Channel 2 News, was recognized for being named to the 2021 Media Honor Roll by Galena Park ISD, a program sponsored by the Texas Association of School Boards (TASB).

The Media Honor Roll recognizes media representatives statewide for fair and balanced reporting of news about public schools, their students, parents and patrons. Ms. Hernandez is a 2005 Galena Park High School graduate, and has been gracious to give Galena Park ISD the opportunity to showcase some of the great things happening in GPISD. We appreciate her efforts for bringing positive attention to the wonderful things happening in Texas public schools.

Thank you, Ms. Hernandez, for sharing your talents with our district.



Pictured: Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools, and Cathy Hernandez

Department of Communications Services

832.386.1000

Website: www.galenaparkisd.com Story Credits: Elyse Rountree Photo Credit: Co Lam

## LEADING... LEARNING... SERVING